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There are many benefits available to our veterans when
they return from service. Also, returning service men and
women may be eligible for awards from the State of New
York Division of Military & Naval Affairs.

If you have questions about these benefits, or if you are
seeking honors and awards, you can e-mail me or call my
office for assistance with this process.

| thank all of you who have served, and continue to serve,
our great country.

Here is my community update for the week ending Friday, November 12, 2010. As always, you

can view it in full screen by clicking on the link below.



